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Matthew Cocks Esqg

Private Secretary to the Minister for Trade
Department of Trade and Industry

l - 19 Victoria Street

London
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Thank you for your letter of 23 October.

I think the position is now clear. If a good project were
to come forward the Chief Secretary would of course be willing

to consider it. In doing so, he would have regard to the EX
decisions as I said in my letter of 2 October.

I am copying this letter to Charles Powell at No. 10 and
to the private secretaries to members of EX.
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JILL RUTTER

Private Secretary







